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A Message from Mrs. Turner 

Dear St. Matthias Families, 

I hope you and the students are enjoying some extra time to relax during our four day weekend.  

Teachers are working hard during our two day professional development. I am proud of the work they 

are doing. 

 

Soles Walk 

Fundraising for the Soles Walk began October 4thand concludes on Friday, November 5th. Our school goal 

is $5,000. If we meet this goal, students will have the opportunity to duct-tape Mrs. Turner to the wall!   

In order for all students to participate in the walk, we will host our Soles Walk during school on Tuesday, 

October 19th. October 19th will be a Spirit Day. Next week, the top selling student will win 

Principal for the Day.   

As a reminder, students have the option to bring donations to school and/or may register to be an online 

fundraiser at https://www.catholicschoolswalk.org/Soles-Walk. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

School Advisory Committee/ Home and School/ Athletics Info Night 

SAC, Home & School, and Athletics will host a virtual information night on Monday, October 11 beginning 

at 6:30 PM. Each organization would appreciate questions from parents prior to the meeting so they can 

address questions and concerns as a part of their presentation. A link to the meeting will be sent via 

email AND through the Remind App on Monday, October 11. 

 

SAC Committee 

Chair: Joey Officer - jofficer@gmail.com (5th) 

Denelle Bartoshevich - denelle55@gmail.com (3rd, 5th) 

Ann Becker - abecker929@gmail.com (8th) 

Linda Gygax - gygaxlinda5@gmail.com  

Kelly Herbst-Frailing - kherbstmpt@yahoo.com (4th)  

Mark Palenski - mspndeer1@yahoo.com (K4, 2nd) 

Jill Zauner - jill.zauner@gmail.com, (K5, 3rd) 

https://www.catholicschoolswalk.org/Soles-Walk
mailto:jofficer@gmail.com
mailto:denelle55@gmail.com
mailto:abecker929@gmail.com
mailto:gygaxlinda5@gmail.com
mailto:kherbstmpt@yahoo.com
mailto:mspndeer1@yahoo.com
mailto:jill.zauner@gmail.com
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Home and School 

Chair: Carolina Itsines - itsines@muhs.edu  (K5) 

Athletics 

Athletic Director: Chris Rodriguez- crodriguez@stmatthiasmilw.org 

 

Halloween Celebrations 

Friday, October 29 students will celebrate Halloween with their classes. Students in grades K4-6 may 

come to school in their costumes. 7th and 8th grade students need to come to school in their uniforms 

and will change into their costumes before their party. NO MAKEUP OR HAIR DYE ALLOWED. Later the 

same evening, Home and School will sponsor Trunk or Treat. Please see the flyer below for more 

details. 

 

Bulldog Award 

Due to the shortened week, the bulldog award was not given out this week.  

 

Mass 
 
On October 14 Mass will be prepared and lead by grade 3. Masked visitors are welcome to celebrate 
School Mass. Please sit in the visitor’s section. 
 

COVID-19 Updates 

Students continue to do a great job following safety protocols.   

This week’s Covid summary: 

 No students are in quarantine due to being close contacts with someone who is positive.   

 No classes are in quarantine. 
 One staff member is in quarantine. 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Alissa Turner 

Principal 

aturner@stmatthiasmilw.org 

mailto:itsines@muhs.edu
mailto:crodriguez@stmatthiasmilw.org
mailto:aturner@stmatthiasmilw.org
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Welcome to Physical Education 

 

We understand the importance of physical activity in this class and how being physically active improves 

our overall health. As a teacher, my goal is to impact students' lives by promoting a healthy lifestyle and 

involve activities that work towards that goal. Students will participate in games that are fun and 

accommodate their grade levels. Students need to bring their water bottles to class and tennis shoes. I 

am happy to have all my students in class, and if there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

email me.  

 
Chris J. Rodriguez  

PE Teacher / Athletic Director 

Email: crodriguez@stmatthiasmilw.org   

Monday, Tuesday, and every other Friday.  
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